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Dear Parents 

 

Sixth Form Taster Day – Monday 24 June 

 

We have made some changes to our Book Return and Sixth Form initial induction procedures which will 

take place this year on Monday 24 June only.  

 

All boys in the current Year 11 who wish to proceed to Year 12 at RGS are expected to attend for the full 

day which will involve GCSE book return (vital therefore that they find all their books before the day!), a 

talk about some of the things available to them in the Sixth Form and three lessons which they have 

already requested. They will also confirm their final subject requests for A Level. 

 

If your son is not returning to RGS in the Sixth Form, we ask him to attend at the very start of the day to 

return all his text books and complete his signing off procedure. 

 

If you have any questions about this procedure / day, please contact either me (hrm@rgshw.com) or Mr 

Gallagher (dpg@rgshw.com). 

 

Kind regards 

Hilary Munday 

Assistant Head 
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